
Diploma Program Warning Notice 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR FIRST YEAR 

COSMETOLOGY STUDENTS  
Federal Student Aid 

 
Title IV regulations governing the payment of federal Pell grant funds for 
Cosmetology students have recently changed. New students coming into 
the program beginning July 1, 2011, or after, will be paid according to the 
system described below.  
 
To receive the full Pell Grant award listed on your award letter, you must 
plan to complete 450 hours of clockwork and the coursework associated 
with that time. 
 
A second scheduled award can not be released until 450 clock hours have 
been successfully completed. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office. 
 
  
 


